
 

 

East Suffolk House, Riduna Park, Station Road, 
Melton, Woodbridge, Suffolk, IP12 1RT 

 

 
 
 

 
Members are invited to a Meeting of the Licensing Sub-Committee 

to be held in the Deben Conference Room, East Suffolk House, Melton 

on Thursday, 23 March 2023 at 10.00am 

  
This meeting will be broadcast to the public via the East Suffolk YouTube 

Channel at https://youtube.com/live/VQ3ob2UYgxw?feature=share 

  
 

 
 

An Agenda is set out below. 
 
Part One – Open to the Public 

Pages 
 

 
1 

 
Election of a Chairman  
To elect a Chairman for the Licensing Committee. 

 
 

 
2 

 
Apologies for Absence  
To receive apologies for absence, if any. 

 
 

Licensing Sub-
Committee 
 
 

Members: 
Councillor John Fisher 
Councillor Mark Newton 
Councillor Rachel Smith-Lyte 
Councillor Colin Hedgley (Reserve)  

https://youtube.com/live/VQ3ob2UYgxw?feature=share


Pages 
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Declarations of Interest  
Members and Officers are invited to make any declarations of interests, and 
the nature of that interest, that they may have in relation to items on the 
Agenda and are also reminded to make any declarations at any stage during 
the Meeting if it becomes apparent that this may be required when a particular 
item or issue is considered. 
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Declarations of Lobbying and Responses to Lobbying  
To receive any Declarations of Lobbying in respect of any item on the agenda 
and also declarations of any response to that lobbying.   

 
 

 
5 

 
New Premises Licence - The Little Wine Bar, 288 High Street, 
Felixstowe IP11 9EB ES/1513 
Report of the Senior Licensing Officer 

 
1 - 8 

 
6 

 
Film Classification - Films to be screened at Snape Maltings 1 - 23 
April as part of an Exhibition ES/1514 
Report of the Senior Licensing Officer 

 
9 - 32 

 
 

Part Two – Exempt/Confidential 
Pages  

 
 
 

 
  
There are no Exempt or Confidential items for this Agenda. 

 
 

  

   Close 

   
  Chris Bally, Chief Executive
 

Filming, Videoing, Photography and Audio Recording at Council Meetings 

The Council, members of the public and press may record / film / photograph or broadcast 
this meeting when the public and press are not lawfully excluded. 

 

The Council cannot guarantee public seating areas will not be filmed or recorded. By entering 
the Conference Room and sitting in the public seating area, those present will be deemed to 
have consented to the possible use of filmed images and sound recordings.  If you do not 
wish to be recorded, please speak to a member of the Democratic Services team at the 
earliest opportunity. 

If you require this document in large print, audio or Braille or in a different language, please 
contact the Democratic Services Team on 01502 523521 or email: 
democraticservices@eastsuffolk.gov.uk 

mailto:democraticservices@eastsuffolk.gov.uk


 

 
The national Charter and Charter Plus Awards for Elected Member Development 

East Suffolk Council is committed to achieving excellence in elected member development  
www.local.gov.uk/Community-Leadership 

 
 

http://www.local.gov.uk/Community-Leadership

